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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

12/06/2019  16:52:222019/1634/P OBJ Marcia MacLeod I object to this application because it, along with other planned extensions, changes the nature of the area 

completely, thereby affecting the amenity for neighbours. It also affects water run-off - very important, 

especially as a river runs under the road; increases smells as cooking smells (from the kitchen in the 

extension) can travel some distance; and increases light pollution.
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